From: Joe Garon Date: March 21, 2025 at 8:10:05 AM EDT To: "Morassut, Jake" **Subject: Fw: Resignation** WARNING: This email originated from someone who is not sending from a Town of Essex email address. Reply only if you recognize the senders email address. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, the senders email address and know the content is safe. CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. **Sent:** March 19, 2025 5:34 PM **Subject:** Resignation Hello Joe, At this time I would like to resign from the 2025 fun fest VOLUNTEER committee. Hopefully I will be able to return next year for the 2026 year. Hope the event is great as I am sure it will be!

All the best to the committee.

Regards,

Leighanne Nichol